
 
October 27, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am writing to advise that on October 27, 2020 we became aware of COVID positive individuals 
at Delran Intermediate School (1) and Delran Middle School (1).  No further notification will be 
forthcoming as on site instruction, including staff members and students, were not impacted in 
any way.  Any impacted parties in the community would have been contacted by the Burlington 
County Department of Health. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Brotschul, Ed. D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


